
 
 
 
 
 

Field Trip to Sohra: 
 

Apart from teaching and learning, the department has organized a field trip for the IV and VI 
semester students. Field trip are part of the curriculum and are meant to expose students to their 
actual and practical fields or work. 
On 16th May 2023, the department went for a field trip to Sohra along with thirty student and two 
teachers. Sohra, which is also known as Cherrapunji is located in the East Khasi Hills District of 
Meghalaya, India. The main destination of the day were the three significant attraction in the 
region, the Kshaid Dainthlen, Wei Sawdong falls and Mawsawa fall. 
On that day the students gathered at the college Campus around 7:30AM to 
capture some memorable photograph. Before the department from the college, one of the 
student of IV Semester Calvinson Nongrang took the initiative to lead the prayer for the safety 
and success of the journey.  
The field trip provided a diverse range of experiences from enjoying the scenery of Kshaid 
Dainthlen to the memorizing natural beauty of Wei Sawdong fall and witnessing the captivating 
power wonders of the natural environment. The field trip was a resounding success for all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 


